OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

May 13, 1965

Chama Driiling Company
2b0L East 23rd Street
Farmington, New Mexico

Re: Dritling information, Chama

Drilling Co. Quinlan #t,

SE 3-i5-ZE, Martin & Borders Survey
Gentlemen:
A Notice of Intention to Drill for the above well was received on November
12, 1965, We have never received any further Information as to whether
the well was spudded and drilled or as to what the present status is.
We are enciosing s book of Rules and Regulations and a supply of Form C-103
and C-105. Please file these forms as required by our rules and we will
advise you what further action should be taken.

Yours very truly

Emery . Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECA: ks
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